
 
The SSA supports trans and gender diverse people and high-quality data collection 
on sex and gender 

 

The Statistical Society of Australia wishes to emphasise our support of trans people 
and the gender diverse community: within the SSA, and more broadly. The SSA is 
committed to ensuring the statistical community in Australia is welcoming and 
inclusive, and will not tolerate anti-transgender bias, including discrimination in any 
form. 
 
As statisticians, we are often involved with the collection and analysis of data on 
gender and sex. The SSA encourages all researchers to collect data on gender and 
sex in an inclusive way, in compliance with the Federal Sex Discrimination Act. We 
encourage our members to ensure that data collection for gender and sex can 
accurately and adequately reflect both cis and trans people in studies that they are 
involved in. We recommend consulting the Australian Bureau of Statistics’ Standard 
for Sex, Gender, Variations of Sex Characteristics and Sexual Orientation Variables, 
available here: https://www.abs.gov.au/statistics/standards/standard-sex-gender-
variations-sex-characteristics-and-sexual-orientation-variables/latest-
release#references-and-resources. 

The SSA wishes to thank Transgender Victoria for their advice in the preparation of 
this statement.  
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